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Falls City Council approves combined fee resolution 
(KLZA)-- During Monday nights Falls City Council meeting, Council members
approved an Annual Fee Resolution for calendar year 2023.

City Administrator Anthony Nussbaum explained the new resolution will make
things easier for the city and contractors. Previously the fees, which were adopted
at different points in time, were scattered throughout various ordinances. This
will allow the fee schedules to be reviewed annually.

The Council also approved on final reading an ordinance requiring vacant
properties to be registered with the Housing Study Committee.
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